

## **Geneva Community Unit School District 304**

Todd Latham, Assistant Superintendent-Business Services 227 North Fourth Street, Geneva, IL 60134 Phone: 630-463-3035 Fax: 630-463-3031

## Memorandum

To: Kent Mutchler, Superintendent

Cc: Board of Education

From: Todd Latham, Assistant Superintendent-Business Services

Date: September 13, 2021

Regarding: Sodexo Contract Amendment

The current Sodexo contract was written with the understanding that the Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) would go through the end of September. Based on revised guidelines from ISBE, the SFSP had to end when the new school year started. The District has chosen to enroll in the Seamless Summer Option (SSO) for food service for the SY 21-22. This contract amendment corrects all uses of SFSP to SSO for the current school year.